
Announcement Nr. 1 

It is hereby announced that the new Closing Date and Time for the submission of the tenders 

regarding the “Upgrade of coin packaging lines: Purchase, installation and commissioning of two 

coin packaging lines” (Invitation to Tender No. PU.2024.07Α), is on Tuesday, November 12th, 

2024 (11:00 a.m. local time – CET+1). Under no circumstances will tenders be accepted after the 

Closing Date and Time.  

The new deadline for submission of documents of Clause 4 of the Summary of the Invitation to 

Tender is Friday, November 1st 2024. 

Queries can be submitted up to ten (10) days before the closing date and time of the tender.   

 

 

 

 

Dimitrios Verginis  

       Director  

Procurement Unit 


		2024-10-08T06:47:52+0000
	Not specified




